
Town Board Meeting with DNR 

Apr 10, 2017 

 

 

TOWN OF SHERMAN 

3063W Hwy 182 

Springstead, Wisconsin, 54552 

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: The Town Board of Sherman will meet in the Town Hall on Monday afternoon, 10
th

 April 

2017 at 12:30 p.m. to consider and act on the following.  

Meet with Mr. Jeff Pennucci of Wisconsin DNR for information concerning possible funding toward future Flowage 

Road Project.  

No formal action by the town board will take place at this meeting.  

  

Dated this 7
th

 Day of April 2017  

  

Gerald D Luke 

Chairman 

  

Notice posted: Town Hall, Recycling Center, Springstead Trading Post, Frontier Inn. 

 


